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I oppose HB 2007.  As an American Citizen I have, by our constitution, the right to 

carry and own "arms/guns" With the lack of police protection in so many areas, and 

the increase in illegal criminals pouring over our open borders, it is more important 

than ever to be able to protect ourselves at all times. I believe that not allowing 

citizens to carry protection it allows the criminals to know where the "soft targets" are 

.  If constitutional carry was adopted concealed handgun Licenses would not be 

needed.   


